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For more information 
Contact Stephanie Ibemere, PhD, RN, 919.613.9789, stephanie.ibemere@duke.edu 

Who Can Participate? 
 

• Certified Nurse Practitioners who: 
 

• Self-identify as providers for adults 
with chronic diseases 

 

• Work in the outpatient setting 
 

• Have provided outpatient chronic 
disease care in-person and/or via 
telehealth 

 

What is the Purpose of this Study? 
We want to learn more about your satisfaction with outpatient care delivered in-person versus 
telehealth and about your outpatient chronic care delivery experiences. 
 
We are collecting information on nurse practitioner satisfaction through a one-time, online survey. 
Depending on whether or not you provide chronic disease care in-person and/or via telehealth, this 
survey could take 10-20 minutes. If you are interested in also participating in an interview about your 
experiences, you will have the opportunity to share your contact information at the end of the survey. 
 

Are you a nurse practitioner caring for adults 
with chronic diseases in the outpatient setting? 
 

Would You Like to Participate? 
 

If you are interested, please follow this link 
or scan the QR code to take the survey. 
 

You will have the opportunity to enter a 
raffle of five gift cards upon completion of 
the survey. Those who are selected for an 
interview will be compensated for their time. 
 

https://redcap.duke.edu/redcap/surveys/?s=KLFHMEMFY7

